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Notice 

 

It is for the information of all students of MCA 6th
 Semester batch 2017 of 

SSM College of Engineering, that their final/ external project presentation 

and viva is scheduled on Tuesday 20
th
 March 2021 in the Department of 

Computer Science, SSM College of Engineering. The students are required to 

bring the prototype/ working model/ software of the project along with 

project dissertation. 

 

 

Head of the Department  

 

Copy to:- 

1. All Faculty Members 

2. Departmental Website  

 


